
 

 

 

 

 

Open Space Working Group 

Meeting Notes 

April 12, 2016 

 

 

Member Attendees: Julie Abel, Dale Urbanek, Robin Kinkead, Jehad Kafri, & 

Jeff Salmon 

 

SRP and Board Representatives: Wendy Taylor, Jeff Smith, Jennifer Burke, 

Meggan Walker, Estee LaClare and Scott Fisher 

 

Guests: Jiam Huany, Keith Reichlen, & Aaron VanRoy (residents) 

 

Call to Order –The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Resident Comment – Some concerns were raised over the diameter and location 

of the splash park at the Edgewater site. The committee agreed the size could be 

reduced but felt the location needed to stay away from Edgewater. The committee 

agreed to implement an auto lock system at the bathroom when built.  

 

Old Business 

• Reviewed the designs for Town Center & Edgewater Parks. 

 

MOTION: Jeff Salmon moved and Robin Kinkead seconded to approve moving 

forward with engineering and site plan approval both designs. 

 

 

Adjourn - There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 9 p.m. 

 

 
 


